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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Meridian Street Closure  

The intersection at 5th and Meridian will be closed 
starting tomorrow, September 12. This closure will 
remain in place through next week while we complete 
our storm sewer connections out in that intersection. 
There will be no access to street parking on 5th Street 
during this closure.  

Sidewalk Construction (West side of Cedar St.)  

Sidewalk installation is still taking place at a good 
pace. The contractor has been working hard to get 
everybody up and running as quickly as they can. 
Starting tomorrow, September 12th, sidewalks 
between 4th and 5th Street will start to be poured. 
Unlike the last block, this operation will be completed 
in two separate pours (Thursday and Friday). I have 
tried to contact all affected businesses, but please do 
not hesitate to reach out if you have further questions 
or concerns.    


